
QUAYSIDE COMMUNITY AGM 
                February 5, 2020 

Meeting Location: Inn at the Quay 
                     North Ballroom, 900 Quayside Dr,.New Westminster

 
 

Vickie Turvey ​ chaired the meeting and called it to 
order at 7 PM.  
 
First guests; Cory Hansen, emergency management office, talked about disaster preparedness 
and Rob Dick, assistant deputy chief for the fire and rescue services, followed with discussion 
on evacuation 
 
Second guest;  Police dept liaison; Camille Oliviere introduced liaison officer for the Quayside 
Community; Constable Alec Oprea 
 
Third guest; James McEvoy;Councilor representing the city for the QuaysideCommunity., spoke 
on the city's seven bold steps for climate change (can be found on line) also discussed with 
James McEvoy the need for a community centre/meeting rooms for the Quay, hopefully when the 
west end of the Quay is developed. Also discussion on whether the city would be putting any E V 
stations at the Quay. 
 
President, Vickie Turvey, spoke on enjoying her involvement with QCB for 4 years and now stepping 
down. 
 
Treasurer , Maureen Albanese, spoke on QCB membership fee of $1.00 per year with 2230 
members, current balance $8,392.19  
 
Discussion followed on the current situation on strata insurance and the need for follow up. 
 
Opened the floor for nominations but as yet no president.  Secretary: June Gambrel, Treasurer: 
Maureen Albanese, Director-at-large; Enzo Guerriero 

  

    Meeting adjourned .......................................................................................... 9 pm  

 

Quayside Community Board Box 453 104 -1015 Columbia Street, New Westminster, BC, 
V3M 6V3 info@quaysideboard.com presidentqcb@gmail.com  

www.quaysideboard.com 


